
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

5th December 2022 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

I am sorry that this letter is so late being sent out, this was due to staffing issues and also getting ready for our 

Winter Fair. We are now starting to get into the festive spirit and this week we have our ‘Eastfield Christmas Day’ 

on Friday 9th December. On Friday 9th December, we will be eating our Christmas dinner, wearing our Christmas 

jumpers, Christmas party clothes and enjoying our Christmas parties!  
 

Digital Ambassadors  

Congratulations to our new Y5 Digital Ambassadors who will be  

working alongside our current Y6 Ambassadors. Our Y5  

children had a full day’s training last Tuesday and will be  

supporting the children in school with being safe online e.g.  

only using age appropriate apps.   

Well done to: Lilah, Imani, Amaani, Rajveer, Judith, Pawel,  

Marija, Madison and Leanne 
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week from last week! 

 

Class 1  Nicolas R 

Class 2  Leo Y 

Class 3  Siya M 

Class 4  Anabel J 

Class 5  Victor L 

Class 6  Keila L 

Class 7  Leorea B 

Class 8  Khaleefa O 

Class 9  Oliver M 

Class 10  Keerat T 

Class 11  Lyana A 

Class 12  Zahir G 

Class 13  Rokas B 

Class 14  Hasanat N 

 

 

School Dinners - Week 1 

(Week beginning 5th December)  
Monday – Jacket Potatoes with various fillings and mixed 

salad 

Tuesday – Chicken curry / veggie curry with rice, naan bread 

and sweetcorn / green beans 

Wednesday – Chicken pasta bake / Veggie Italian pasta bake 

with garlic bread and salad 

Thursday – Cottage pie / Veggie Cottage pie with carrots 

and broccoli  

Friday – CHRISTMAS DINNER AND CHRISTMAS PARTY 

(no grab bags available today)    

 

 

 
 

Well done to all our children who are representing 

Eastfield at events within Wolverhampton and beyond. 

Last week, we had a team of Y5 footballers competing 

in a tournament at Aldersley. We have also seen our Y6 

football team representing the school. This week we 

have a group of Eastfield dancers entering a dance 

competition at the Royal School and our school choir is 

taking part in Sing4Christmas. Our children are always 

so proud to represent their school and we are very 

proud of them too!   

Thank you for your support, as always.   

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  

WORD OF THE 

WEEK - Last week 

our word was 

‘VOCABULARY’ 
It is a noun. Vocabulary 

means a list or collection 

of words. Vocabulary is 

all the words known and 

used by a particular 

person. It is all the 

words that exist in a 

particular language or 

subject. 

Synonyms: language, 

words, slang, lingo, 

terminology, jargon 

E.g. Reading has helped 

to developed the child’s 

vocabulary.  

E.g. The child has learned 

a lot of new vocabulary in 

the French lessons.  

E.g.  By the age of 2, a 

child will have a 

vocabulary of about 200 

words.  

Please ask your child 

about the word 

‘VOCABULARY’ and 

encourage them to use 

this word in their 

everyday talking 

and their homework. 

 

 

   

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

The school post boxes will be available for pupils to 

post their Christmas Cards on MONDAY 5th 

DECEMBER —there will be a box in each phase corridor. 

Please make sure that your child writes the full name 

and class of the person they are sending the card to e.g. 

Joe Bloggs Class 1 (there will be no class lists sent out). 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY  

We are celebrating this on  

FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER  

 

RAFFLE TICKETS – please send your raffle ticket 

stubs and money back to school as soon as possible.  

 
  

 

 

       

Dates for Diary  
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day / 

Christmas Dinner / 

Christmas Parties – 

Friday 9th December  
  

Early Phase Christmas 

Concert – Wednesday 14th 

December 10:45am at St 

Matthew’s Church 
 

School breaks up – Friday 

16th December at 1pm  
 

School re-opens – Tuesday 

3rd January 2023 at 8:45am 

 

 

PLEASE READ OUR CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS 

LETTER, WHICH WAS SENT LAST WEEK AND IS 

ALSO ON OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE 

WHO CAME AND SUPPORTED 

US ON FRIDAY NIGHT WITH 

OUR 1ST WINTER FAIR  

SINCE 2019! 
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